
NOTICE OF INDEPENDENT REGISTERED MUNICPAL ADVISOR 

RETAINED BY THE VILLAGE OF GLENVIEW, ILLINOIS 
 

 
 

By publicly posting the following written disclosure, the Village of Glenview, Illinois 

(the "Village") intends that market participants receive and use it for purposes of 

the independent registered municipal advisor exemption to the Securities and 

Exchange Commission's Municipal Advisor Rule. Notice is hereby given that the 

Village has retained an independent registered municipal advisor, Piper Sandler & 

Co., and will rely upon their advice in connection with the issuance of municipal 

securities. 
 

 

Proposals may be addressed to the Village of Glenview at 2500 East Lake Avenue, 

Glenview, Illinois 60026, (847) 724-1700, Attention: Finance Director. If the 

proposal received will be seriously considered by the Village, such proposal will be 

shared with the Village's independent registered municipal advisor for such 

issuance of municipal securities. Please note that aside from regulatory required 

correspondence between an underwriter and a municipal advisor, underwriters 

should not speak directly with, or send documents directly to, the Village's 

independent registered municipal advisor, unless specifically directed to do so by 

the Village. This certificate may be relied upon until May 31, 2024. 
 

 

For further information regarding the Village's independent registered municipal 

advisor, please contact the Village at 2500 East Lake Avenue, Glenview, Illinois 

60026, (847) 724-1700, Attention:  Finance Director. 
 

 

Date: May 28, 2020                           Village of Glenview 
 
 

By: ___________________________ 
      Maggie Bosley, Finance Director  

           Maggie Bosley


